
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
    

DATE:      December 28, 2021 

 
BID:    22-005  
 
PROJECT NAME:  Panther Parkway / Little Red Water Lake 
    Force Main Extension 
  
CONTRACTOR:  Go Underground Utilities, LLC.    

 
 
This notice is to inform all respondents to the above referenced solicitation of the City of 
Sebring’s intent to recommend the above contractor as the lowest responsive and 
responsible bidder to the City Council for award.   
 
A final decision based on the best interest of the City of Sebring will be made by the City 
Council at the January 4, 2022 meeting. 
 
Any person who is adversely affected by the agency decision or intended decision can file 
with the City a notice of protest as directed in the City’s Purchasing Policy within three (3) 
business days after the posting of the notice of staff recommendation. 
 
 
 
Lisa Osha 
City of Sebring, Purchasing Agent 
368 South Commerce Avenue; Sebring, Florida  33870 
 
Phone: 863-471-5110 
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